
 NZX Announcement  

24 July 2018 

Change in Chief Executive 
 

 
Further to the announcement made on 19 June, we are pleased to advise that Mike Fuge will 
take up his appointment as Chief Executive on Monday, the 27th of August.  
 
Sjoerd Post will continue as Chief Executive until 31 August 2018 to assist in the transition 
process.  
 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
For information:  
Greg McNeill 
T: (09) 4325115; M: 021 873 623; E: greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com 

mailto:greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com

